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HOUSEHOLD HAZARDOUS WASTE
COLLECTION DAY
SATURDAY MAY 12TH
9:00 AM TO 1:00 PM

The Village will be holding a Household Hazardous Waste
Collection Day on Saturday, May 12th. This event is an
opportunity to dispose of household materials that are not to be
disposed of with your regular rubbish collection.

Below is a list of material that will be
accepted and not accepted at this collection. Please bring all
items you would like disposed of to 29555 Pettibone Road
between 9:00 AM to 1:00 PM. For more
information please contact Service Director Sam Scaffide at

440-232-8788 Ext. 116 or email

sscaffide@glenwillow-oh.gov
or Daryl Schultz at 440-232-8788- Ext 119 or email
dschultz@glenwillow-oh.gov

* If you are a Senior Citizen and need help in disposing of your Hazardous Waste, please
contact the Service Department

RECYCLING

Drop off location:
Service Garage

29555 Pettibone Road

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM

Household materials

accepted
Oil or solvent-based paint,
sealers, primers, or coatings
(aerosols or liquids)
Varnishes, polyurethanes,
shellacs
Paint thinner, mineral spirits,
turpentine
Pesticides, herbicides,
fungicides
Caustic household cleaners
Pool chemicals
Automotive fluids, motor oil,
car batteries
Adhesives, roof tar, driveway
sealer
Kerosene, gasoline, lighter
fluid

Materials NOT accepted
at this collection

o Latex paint

o Explosives, gun powder,
ammunition, flares

e Medical waste,
pharmaceuticals, medicine,
sharps

o Radioactive waste
(i.e. smoke detectors)

o appliances

e Business or commercial
waste

(To dispose of these materials
please contact Sam Scaffide or
Daryl Schultz)




ATTENTION ALL RESIDEN 776

THE VILLAGE OF GLENWILLOW IS OFFERING
A SECURE SHREDDING SOLUTION
TO ALL RESIDENTS
On Saturday May 12 the Village will provide an on-site secure
shredding vehicle. This will provide residents the opportunity to
bring material that is personal and confidential to the site to have it

shredded while they watch.
WHY IS THIS IMPORTANT»

To provide a way to avoid identity theft. A breach of
someone’s identity can have a great impact on personal
wealth along with the added cost to re-establish one’s
identity & credit issues that arise.

When: Saturday May 12, 2018

Time: 9:00 AM until 1:00 PM

Where: Shredding will be in the Village Hall parking
lot. Signs will be posted.

e This service is FREE to all residents made possible

with Grant funding provided by:
o Cuyahoga County
Y&/, SOLID WASTE DISTRICT

CuyahogaRecycles.org

A
THIS IS IN CONJUCTION WITH THE HOUSEHOLD
HAZARDOUS WASTE COLLECTION DAY!

For more information please contact Lori Pepem at 440-232-8788 or email

Ipepera(@glenwillow-oh.gov




